CONGREGATIONAL PRAISES & PRAYER NEEDS

If you have an announcement or prayer request for the phone tree, please contact Donna H. or Pastor Lew.

- Rose recovering from hip replacement
- Our building project and fundraising efforts
- Manheim/Lebanon bishop search process
- Manheim Community Life Group
- Missionaries supported by our congregation: Garry & Ruth, Daryl & Jen & family, and Dayton & Jasmine & family

PASTORAL & MINISTRY LEADERSHIP TEAMS

Pastoral Team Lead Pastor	Lew Wagner (717) 917-5834 pastor.erbchurch@gmail.com	Care Discipleship Missions Prayer	ership Team (MLT) Jesse Long (vice chair) Mike Zimmerman (chair) Ray Ebersol Laren Weaver
Administrative Pastor	David Schrock (717) 618-2691 daschrock@gmail.com	Stewardship Worship	James Stahl Kenton Bucher
Young Adult Ministers	Derrick & Becky Sensenig (717) 989-6416 beckysue55@hotmail.com	Deacon Team Deacon Deaconesses	Loren Ressler Reba Nolt Janelle Ebersole
Youth Pastor	Mark Stauffer (717) 286-8503 ironhill1030@gmail.com		

Erb Mennonite Church

567 W. Lexington Road, Lititz, PA 17543 (717) 665-7018 www.erbmennonite.org secretary.erbchurch@gmail.com

The Probability of Prayer

John 17:20-26



September 14, 2025

Erb Mennonite Church

September 14, 2025

Our vision: Alive in Christ, we take Holy Spirit directed risks to expand the Kingdom of God here on earth!

THIS MORNING

Greeters Marlin and Linda

Nursery Staff (2nd Service) Breanne, Tori

PRAYER TIME 8:00 - 8:30 AM - meet in room 23

SUNDAY SCHOOL 9:30 AM – classes for all ages

Adult Sunday school lesson "Provision" – Numbers 11

WORSHIP SERVICES 8:30 AM & 10:30 AM

Worship Leader: Leon

Sermon Messenger: Lew Wagner

Message: The Probability of Prayer

John 17:20-26

LOOKING AHEAD

This week Wed, Sep 17 Jr. Youth Group Bible study, 7 PM

Wed, Sep 17 Youth Group Bible study, 7 PM

Wed, Sep 17 AMEC Bible quizzing practice

Fri, Sep 19 - Sat, Sep 20 Youth Group Mini-retreat

Next Sunday Messenger: Lew Wagner

Sep 21 Message: On This Rock I will Build My Church?

John 18:15-18, 25-27

Further Ahead	Sun, Sep 21	Sunday evening service, 6:30 PM – Don Metzler, President of We Care Ministries, and his wife will be with us to share about the ministry
	Sun, Sep 28	Senior Saints Sunday; Ryan Miller will teach the senior Sunday school classes; Lloyd Hoover – speaker for both services; Meal for the seniors following the 2nd service - sign up in foyer
	October	Pastor Appreciation Month; more info coming
	Sun, Oct 19	Fall Fun Fest on the church lawn; evening

Happy Birthday: Janette, Wesley, Ian, Mary, Tara

Happy Anniversary: Dave & Becky

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Ladies Day Trip to Raystown Lake and East Broad Top Railroad — The date is Saturday, October 18 from 7:15 AM — 8:00 PM. Cost: \$55 per person. Sign up in the foyer or on our app. It is now open to invite friends and family.

Baby Bottle Boomerang – During the month of September, we will be collecting loose change for Align Life. Pick up a baby bottle today! Please fill them with your loose change, dollar bills and checks. Bring the filled bottles back and place them in the baby crib in the foyer by Sunday, September 28.

Lebanon and Manheim Districts Bishop Installation Service: Everyone is invited to the installation service for Omar Guzman and Lew Wagner as co-Bishops of the Lebanon and Manheim districts. The service will be held on <u>Sunday, September 28th, at Erb Mennonite Church beginning at 6:30 p.m.</u> Light refreshments and a time of fellowship will follow the service. Please join us as we celebrate God's faithfulness and commission Omar and Lew to this new role of leadership among us.

Membership – If you would have interest in exploring becoming a church member this fall, talk to David Schrock or Lew Wagner by the end of September.

Nursery Reminder – This is a friendly reminder that we ask that the nursery be reserved for children who haven't yet reached their 3rd birthday. Please ensure that if your child/ren are playing in the nursery at other times that you are cleaning up after them. Also if you borrow toys during the service, please return them promptly. If you are cleaning out your house this fall, the nursery is always looking for toy donations! If you have any concerns or questions, please contact Ashley.